
	

Help Support the South Suburban Humane 
Society this holiday season!  

 
Please bring in any donation on the supply list to 

your homeroom teacher.  
 

Take a paw print and put your name on it to display 
on your homeroom door!  

Starting 

Monday, 

December 

3rd 

Ending Monday, December 17th 


